From: Jill and Dave

Date: Wednesday, August 21, 2019, 8:26:06 PM

To:

Subject: Proposed Changes that will Affect Seasonal Residents [CSE: J26nXM, TKT:
MS20gW]

| am appalled at the idea that you would possibly raise my hydro rates at my seasonal cottage by
more than 100 percent! We already pay huge delivery charges even when we use no electricity.
We try to be responsible with our usage only to be penalized by the fact that we are not using
more like all year residents. Those who use more should be paying for their consumption. It
should not be on the backs of seasonal dwellers. Your proposal makes no sense and is truly
unfair. Being a cottage owner does not mean you are affluent and can afford these changes. Our
cottage is dated from the 1920's and we still use an outhouse!

Please reconsider making this change as our hydro rates are exorbitant already.

Jill Harrison
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